
 

Siège Social : 2, rue Gerhard Mercator, L-1014 Luxembourg 

 

INVITATION – ABIAL  

 
DATE:  Wednesday, May 30th, 2018 

VENUE:  Cercle Munster (5-7 rue Munster, L-2160 Luxembourg) 

TIME:  6.00 pm – 7.30 pm (registration and welcome cocktail as from 5.30 pm)  

 
ABIAL has pleasure in inviting you to join a discussion on “Taxation in 2018 and beyond – challenges 

and opportunities”. Our main speaker is Nick Parker, President of ICAEW, and Tax Partner at RSM 

(UK).  

 

ICAEW has this year advocated and fostered a debate on tax policy for the future – asking questions that 

may be too “brave” and long term for politicians to want to address. Although some themes are most 

relevant only in the UK, others – such as whether tax policy can moderate house price increases and 

stimulate supply on the market - resonate strongly in Luxembourg. Subjects such as the effects of 

digitalisation – not just on a country’s tax revenues, but also on making tax compliance less time-

consuming, and on deterring tax evasion are also to the fore. And lastly, how can we, as accountants, help 

to shape, broaden and improve the quality of the public debate on tax? 

 

ABIAL is delighted to welcome Nick Parker, President of ICAEW, to speak on these topics. Our talk 

will take the form of a debate, moderated by ABIAL Committee member and PwC Luxembourg’s Tax 

Technical Expert, David Roach. The discussion will last beyond an hour, and then follow with an 

opportunity for our audience to raise more points. 

 

The cost of the event (including cocktail) is: 

EUR 15 for Members  

EUR 20 for Guests (non-members of ABIAL) and 

FREE for the first 5 students of UK or Irish Institutes, on a first come and first served basis. 

 

Please note that payment should be made via bank transfer to BIL,  

IBAN LU56 0024 1398 5698 8300, in advance. 
 

Cash (exact money, please) will be accepted at the door on an exceptional basis, but there will 

be no possibility to pay by credit card at Cercle Munster! 
 

Seating is limited. Reservation can be made via the ABIAL website (www.abial.lu), at the latest 

by Sunday, May 27th, 2018.  

 
Please note that a "no show" policy applies. If you make a reservation and do not attend, you will be 

charged 100% of the applicable price. You may, of course, cancel before the deadline, or invite a 

colleague to attend in your place. We appreciate you respecting this policy. 
 

Kind regards  

 

 

Jason Rea       Mervyn Martins 

Chairman of ABIAL       Secretary of ABIAL  

http://www.abial.lu/

